
 

London Heathland Heritage Project 
 
More Heath Please! 
 
The South Norwood Wildlife Watch Club invited families to join them to gather heather seeds 
and clear tree seedlings from the heather areas on Addington Hills. 
20 adults and children spend two hours collecting heather seeds, which were sown on site in 
prepared scrapes, pulled dozens of tree seedlings and searched for lizards. Heathland 
badges were made at the end to honour all the hard workers. 
 
 

  
 
Two generations of the Pickett family      Matthew Pickett & Henry Weiser, proud tree  

    pullers. 
 

 
 
 

 Restoring London’s Heathland for the future 


